NOTICE TO ALL OFFERORS
GVB RFP 2020-007
Planning Architectural and Engineering Consultant

March 18, 2020

This past weekend, Governor Lou Leon Guerrero declared a state of emergency for Guam, and the Guam Department of
Public Health officials confirmed the first three cases of COVID-19 (novel coronavirus) on our island. The decision was not
made lightly on the Governor’s part, but was done to protect the health and safety of all visitors and island residents.

The Guam Visitors Bureau has temporarily closed our office in Tumon to be in line with the Governor’s 14-day suspension
of all nonessential government services and to support Department of Public Health and Social Services (DPHSS) and the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) direction to mitigate and investigate the spread of COVID-19.

[ have determined that it is in the best interest of the Bureau to extend the deadline for GVB RFP 2020-007 Planning
Architectural and Engineering Consultant as follows:

ORIGINAL SUBMISSION DEADLINE: 5:00 p.m. Tuesday, March 31, 2020
NEW SUBMISSION DEADLINE: 5:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 28,2020
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